
Dt. 10.03.2018 

NOTICE 

As directed by principal, PMEC, It is here by informed to all the students of following branches 

that there will be a “C- MARATHON” competition on Programming C language at 1pm to 2 pm 

on 10.03.2018. Further, it is mandatory to appear the test for the given branches.  

 

 

Semester      Branch 

     2nd Semester      All 

4th and 6th Semester     CSE, ETC and EE 

 

 

 

 

  Principal 


